Rooley Lane Medical Centre

Patient Participation Group (PPG)

Tuesday 14th May 2019, 5.30-7pm, 
Agenda

Ground Rules – we will…

· Work together and get stuck in, to deliver results as a group

· Provide constructive feedback on a range of issues

· Aim to improve the experience and care for the whole practice population 

· Listen respectfully

· Maintain confidentiality

· Agree that all views are valid, even if we do not agree with them – difference of opinions will happen

· Treat all members equally as individuals

· Support each other

· Have fun

· Keep to a timetable – start and finish on time

Agenda

· Opportunity for PPG and PHC to meet without staff 5.30-6.00

· This section is for the PPG/PHCs to organise

· Welcome and introductions
· Continue with access plan
· SDs leaflet to add into pharmacy bags
· Practice Newsletter?
· Creating stronger voices event
· Good neighbourhood
· Social networking
· AOB
· Date of next meeting
Rooley Lane Medical Centre

Patient Participation Group (PPG)

Tuesday 14th May 2019, 5.30-7pm, 
Minutes
Staff present: Dr D (GP), DW (IT and Data Manager), JN (Receptionist), 
PPG members: AS, SD, RS, TH
Apologies: NS, SR, BH, BG, DS
Ground Rules – we will…
· Work together and get stuck in, to deliver results as a group

· Provide constructive feedback on a range of issues

· Aim to improve the experience and care for the whole practice population 

· Listen respectfully

· Maintain confidentiality

· Agree that all views are valid, even if we do not agree with them – difference of opinions will happen

· Treat all members equally as individuals

· Support each other

· Have fun

· Keep to a timetable – start and finish on time

Agenda

· Opportunity for PPG and PHC to meet without staff 5.30-6.00

· This section is for the PPG/PHCs to organise

· Welcome and introductions

· Continue with access plan
· SDs leaflet to add into pharmacy bags
SD has created some excellent C5 leaflets which will go into the Rooley Lane pharmacy prescription bags to advertise that patients can order their prescriptions online. This hopefully will increase our systmonline registered users. TH is currently getting some quotes together to see how much they would cost to be printed in colour and guillotines to the correct size.
· Practice Newsletter
Dr D brought in some printed copies of an example newsletter format structure which we could use going forward. One side could be “Rooley Practice News” and the other side could be “Patient Group News”. This would be much better than having 5 or 6 pages of the current newsletter. However Dr A currently does the existing newsletter. We would want the first draft of this newsletter to be completed by July. DW will discuss with the partners if they want Dr A still linked to the newsletter by us sending content for him to put in the new format, or if the PPG are to take lead on this and cut all ties with Dr A. 
· Creating stronger voices event
JN and a few of the group were interested in this 3 day event. DW had contacted the event organisers to see how many places we can book and unfortunately the dates had been fully booked. However they are offering another course date and will let me know.
· Good neighbourhood scheme
After discussing this new initiative regarding being a good neighbour and looking out for each other and stop isolation it was decided that it wouldn’t be appropriate for us to get involved in promoting this due to our demographics.

· Social networking
The CCG are running a social networking start up event, whereby enabling practices to see which is the most appropriate platform to use to reach their target audience. The course will also detail how to create content, broadcast and plan your social media strategy. We could use this social media account to advertise flu clinics, PPG and PHC events and groups, top tips and seasonal medical advice etc. DW has booked on to this course on the Fri 7th June 2019.
· AOB
Lung Cancer Pilot

We are part of a lung cancer pilot whereby a CT machine will be in one of the car parks and the nurse will go through patient’s details including spirometry to see if they are at risk of lung cancer. If they are at risk, then they will have a CT scan. The group were happy to be part of this scheme and will help where they can.  AS will contact the team and invite them to the next PPG meeting for a talk about the pilot and what it entails.
Linking up with the other PPG groups in the area
The group were very happy to do any collaboration work with the local surgery PPG groups.
· Date of next meeting
Tues 25th June 2019, 5:30-7pm at Rooley lane medical centre.

